
 

Our Vision: 
Social transformation and sustained economic development. 

Our Mission: 
To be the African leader in promoting a dynamic and democratic Co-operative movement 

and to provide effective and efficient services through partnerships and collaboration. 

 

 

          

            
13rd April, 2020 

 
Hon. Minister, 

 

Re:  Postponement of the 2nd Midterm Review of the Africa Ministerial Cooperative 
Conference 

 

ICA-Africa regrets to inform you of the postponement of the 2nd Midterm Review of the Africa 

Ministerial Cooperative Conference which was scheduled to take place in Maseru – Lesotho from 10th to 

14th May, 2020.  The host government of Lesotho has requested for its postponement as part of its 

measures against the risk infection by the Corona (COVID-19) Virus, until further notice. 

 

We highly regret any inconveniences caused as a result of this postponement. Once the situation has 

improved, we will inform you of the new dates of the conference.  

 

 ICA-Africa avails itself of this opportunity to renew its assurances of its highest consideration. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Dr. Chiyoge B. Sifa (Mrs) 
Regional Director 
ICA Africa 
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